
Our 5th Grade News

Other Activities and Events
~Leadership Breakfast
~1st Grade Buddies 

~ 12/13 – 1st & 2nd Grade Program

~ 12/17 – Holiday Shoppe Opens

~ 12/18 – Choir Performance at 
Marklund  

~ 12/21 – Tribes
Holiday Parties

~ 12/22 to 1/7  – Winter Break 

What’s Happening 
Next Month

A Peek At 5th Grade

It was great meeting with you 
during Parent Teacher 

Conferences! 5th graders have 
been learning a lot and continue to 

work hard each day. As the 
weather continues to drop and it 
begins to snow, please remember 
to send your child with a coat, hat, 
gloves, and snow pants. Thank you!  

A Note From 
5th Grade Teachers

November

~Veteran's Day Assembly
~Parent/Teacher Conferences

Reading

We are reading some exciting books in 5th grade! As some students are 
finishing up The Lion, the Witch, and the Wardrobe, Yang the Youngest, 
and Hatchet others have started a book from the "I Survived" series. We 
are reading I Survived Hurricane Katrina and I Survived the Battle of 
Gettysburg.

Math
We just finished Module 2 in math where we learned how to use standard 
algorithm and how to divide using division boxes. In Module 3, we will start 
by looking at fractions. We can't wait!

Writing
In Writing, we are finishing our personal narratives. 5th graders have been 
very focused on their small moments.

Science
We finished Web of Life in Mystery Science. During this unit, we learned 
about food webs and food chains. We also had the chance to grow our 
own mold and observe worms – it was awesome! 

Social Studies
In Social Studies, we ended our unit on directions by finding relative and 
absolute locations on a map. Last week we took our test! 

~Tribes 
~Bullying Prevention



Pictures from November


